STATEMENT OF PUBLIC OUTREACH

The homeowners of 1832 15th Street NW, David
Barth and Lisa Kays, have and will continue to reach
out to their ANC 2B, their neighbors, and the DC
Zoning Department, apprising them of and
discussing with them their intended project, which
Is a full height rear addition and a proposed second
story to an existing detached garage.

This outreach will continue until no less than 14
days prior to the scheduled public hearing.
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